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As you are now aware, the annual meeting has been rescheduled to June 12th at 6:00 pm.  This 
is due to a problem that was brought to our attention by some of our homeowners.  The 
communication that invited members to submit their names to run for the open board position 
did not reach all of the homes due to a problem somewhere in the pipeline.  In order to make 
sure that anyone interested had the opportunity to participate, the board chose to reset the 
process and essentially start over.  We wanted to make sure that everyone had the information 
about the meeting, and that they had the opportunity to submit their names for the ballot.  
This has surely caused some confusion as the voting emails had already gone out from our on-
line voting partners HOA Vote Now.  For that confusion, we sincerely apologize. While some 
wish to fix blame for this or any other problem, the board’s first concern is to make sure the  
problem is corrected and to try and prevent it from reoccurring, if possible.  While the resetting 
of the meeting and election may be somewhat confusing, we felt this was the best way to make 
sure this problem was resolved and that everyone was included. 
 
There are voices on social media claiming that this problem was an intentional attempt to rig 
the election and to exclude those who have voiced displeasure with the board and the 
management company, and that this conspiracy has been going on for years.  Nothing could be 
further from the truth.  The board members encourage everyone to voice any comments or 
complaints they may have, and we will never attempt to silence anyone who wishes to voice a 
differing opinion or express their displeasure with what has been done.  We will sincerely do 
our best to rectify any problems that are presented and actively seek out suggestions to 
improve our community.  Not every problem can be easily solved, and we are often frustrated 
with the apparent slowness of a response or resolution.  There may be factors that prevent us 
from moving with the swiftness we wish, but we are always trying to do the best we can to 
maintain the quality and appearance of our community.   
 
Your board and management company are made up of human beings and as such, we are not 
perfect.  Sometime the choices we make are not the best and plans that we make do not go as 
intended, but we will always make our choices and plans with the intent of doing the best we 
can for you and the community.  The honesty and integrity of your board and management 
company should never be in doubt, because our ongoing commitment to you as a homeowner 
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has been and always will be complete transparency in everything we do.   If you have a 
question as to how or why a decision was made or something was done, please ask.  We will be 
happy to share with you the rational for our decision or process and would gladly accept your 
suggestion on how to do it better next time.   As a homeowner and member or our HOA, your 
voice is important.  We want to hear your concerns and suggestions and we encourage your 
active participation in our association.   
 
If you have the time and the desire to participate in helping to guide our community into the 
future, we encourage you to place your name on the ballot for the coming election.  Your 
knowledge and ideas are needed to help us to maintain and improve our community.  If you are 
not able to participate at that level, we encourage you to attend the board meetings and to 
offer your comments and suggestions to the items being discussed or to bring forward issues 
that you feel will benefit the community.  If you are not able to attend the meetings, please 
communicate with us via email on any issues you wish to present.  Emails to Vision Community 
Management are automatically copied to all the board members so that we will know what is 
being communicated and can make sure that your concern is addressed.   
 
Your Board of Directors:    Stu Glenn,  Lou Reyes,  Jim Evans 
 
 

 
 

 
 


